
Public Access to Cabinet – 21 May 2020 
 
The Cabinet meeting scheduled for Thursday 21 May is being held via 
‘ZOOM’, due to the social distancing restrictions currently in force as a 
result of the Coronavirus pandemic. 
 
Should you wish to observe the meeting live, please visit the Council’s 
YouTube page via the following link: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dl9e6dcMENo 
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